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October Recap 

The Inshore Classic awards were very well attended.  Congratulations to all of the winners!  The 

Cranny tournament results:  Weight division – 1st- Matt Fitzpatrick & Ross Kessler, 2nd – James Hatton 

& Tammy King and 3rd – Chuckie Duce and Cody Peterson.  Catch and Release – 1st- Matt Fitzpatrick 

& Ross Kessler, 2nd – James Hatton & Tammy King, and 3rd – Jim Patterson & Eric Patterson.  The 

biggest bluefish went to team Fitzpatrick & Kessler! Congrats!!!  Trivia night was once again well 

attended – great job Jeremy!!!  The yellow perch blitz saw Tim Sullivan win with a 13.75 inch fish, and 

for the juniors – Owen Mansfield – with a 13.0 inch fish – Nice job guys!  The annual awards night 

was well attended, but I have quite a few plaques here for the people who could not attend.  Please pick 

up at the Club at your earliest convenience!   

NOVEMBER EVENTS 

November 1 – DUES ARE DUE!!!   Everyone with email should have gotten their dues renewal already, if not, or 

you don’t have email, let me know at the Club and we will get you a form.  They amounts are the same as last 

year.  All minimums must also be paid in order to retain one’s membership. If not paid by December 31st – your 

membership will be terminated.  Please don’t let this happen to you.  If you are not planning on renewing, 

please let us know at the Club.   

Nov. 1 – 30 – Last Gasp Catch and Release Bass Tournament – please sign up if you intend on fishing.  Submit 

pictures of Bass with legible tape measurements to: nantucketanglersclubtournament@gmail.com.  Good Luck! 

The Club will be closed on Thanksgiving Day.   

Dinners are being served every night from 5:30 – 8:30. This will continue as long as members 

continue to make it successful.  Lunches are now over for the season.  Sunday Brunch will begin 

on November 12th  from 11:30 – 2:00 p.m.  The new menus are being sent as attachments.  I hope 

you enjoy them, as we got quite a few recommendations from the membership as to what you 

would like to see offered.  We try our best to please everyone, but hopefully we can please most.   

 

We are now switching to winter hours with the Club being open daily at 3:00 p.m. Sundays are 

open at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Certificates to be picked up at the Club are as follows: Mary Adams, Kent Charney, Linda Lynch, 

Olivia Charney, Matt Roberts, Ellis Roberts, Christy Baker, Dana Troxell & Raf Osona.  Plaques 

for pick up are:  Jeff Beamish, Christy Baker, Dylan Dwyer, Kent Charney, Kraig Siracuse, Nick 

Siracuse, Raf Osona, Raffy Osona, Kip Hughes, Sander Reinemo, JD Strang, and Linda Lynch.  
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